
Our new building will transform 
the way we work and incorporate 
Orygen’s values from the ground 
up! Not only is the new building 
designed by young people for 
young people, but will also be built 
by young people – with a Victorian 
Government guaranteed 10% 
minimum apprentices on site.

So please excuse the dust and 
noise that you may experience 
during your visit. We know the 
construction isn’t ideal, but we 
feel fortunate to be able to stay 
open during the build so we can 
continue to serve our young  
people and visitors.

Your privacy is very important to 
us and so during the construction 
process we have taken extra 
measures to ensure we do all  
we can to uphold your privacy.

Orygen’s Parkville site will be 
changing rapidly, so here is 
everything you need to know:

Getting to Orygen
Please allow extra time getting  
to the site as the traffic conditions 
have changed due to the relocation 
of the entrance driveway and 
installation of temporary traffic 
lights on site to direct cars.

New exits and entrances
With the fencing off of the front 
drive way, there will no longer 
be access to the main building 
through the front doors. A new 
entrance and reception area will  
be created by making some 
changes to the current reception 
area. To access the main building 
from the lower car park a new 
entrance will be created in  
Building C, new signage will be 
installed on site to direct people 
both to this entrance and exit,  
but also how to find reception.

A number of the existing entrances 
and exits on the front of the main 
building and Building C will no 
longer be in use. 

Parking
Unfortunately less parking will 
be available on site due to the 
construction zone, which will  
see the loss of all of the parking 
in the front drive way and all of 
the first lower car park (which is 
the where the Construction teams 
offices will be located). However 
alternate parking is also available 
at The Royal Melbourne Hospital 
– Royal Park Campus or the Zoo, 
both on Poplar Road.

Disabled parking will be located 
at the drop off zone and the 
accessible entrance will be the first 
side door of the north corridor, just 
past the new reception entrance.

Capital Project  
information

FOR VISITORS 

Orygen is excited to embark on the next chapter  
that will bring to life our new home. 

If you have any concerns about the impact 
of the construction on your involvement 
with Orygen please let us know by emailing 
CapitalProject@orygen.org.au

To learn more about the project,  
for updates and to watch a live  
stream of the construction go to  
www.orygen.org.au/CapitalProject

See map on next page  
for more details.
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